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Friday 23rd Sept 2016 

 

Year 6 Open Evening    

 

Aylsham High School is having an open 

evening on Thursday 6th October @ 

7pm for our year 6 pupils. This is great 

opportunity to view the school and visit 

departments where displays and 

activities will be available for you to 

enjoy. 

 
Playground 

 

Just a friendly reminder that if your 

child/ren are coming to school on their 

bikes or scooters please can you make 

sure that these are not to be used on 

the playground. 

 
Your e mail addresses 

 

If you have already done this – thank 

you!  If not, and you would like to 

continue to get the School Newsletter, 

please return the form sent out on 21st 

September, completed with your e mail 

information.                           Diane 

 
Guitar Lessons 

 

Guitar lessons are hopefully starting 

again soon. Any new pupils wanting to 

start please ask in the office. 

Coffee Morning 

 

Hevingham under 5's are holding a 

Macmillan Coffee Morning Cake Sale 

from 9.30am on Friday 30th 

September. Cakes and hot drinks will 

be available in their back garden, 

along with a bric-a-brac stall. If you 

have any bric-a-brac items to kindly 

donate, please take them to the pre-

school next week. 

Thank you. 

 
The Aylsham Cluster Trust 

 

On Saturday 8th October at Blickling 

Estate from 2pm – 4pm The National 

Trust, The Aylsham Cluster Trust 

Schools, friends and PTA groups will 

be offering families the opportunity 

of enjoying a large range of free 

activities to enjoy in conjunction with 

50 things to do programme. Please go 

along for half an hour or stay the 

whole two hours. For more 

information on this event please see 

attached flyer 

 
Parking at Marsham School 

 Set out below is an extract from an e 

mail from Marsham Parish Council:- 

 

“I am writing as clerk to Marsham 

Parish Council, with the hope you will 

be able to help. As you are probably 

aware, there is an issue in the High 

Street with parking and traffic in 

general. We have received complaints 

from residents who are having their 



drives blocked by parents of children 

attending either the school or the 

Dandelion School. We realise that this 

is not the fault of either of your 

organisations but we wanted to write 

to neighbouring parishes to request 

that something is placed in their 

newsletters asking if parents could be 

considerate of the houses they are 

parking in front of and to ask that 

drives are not blocked and to drive 

safely in the Village.” 

  
Upcoming Dates 

 

SEPTEMBER 

Mon 26th and Tues 27th Years 5 and 6 

cycle training 

 

OCTOBER 2016 

Harvest Festival TBC 

Fri 21st Break up for half term. Please 

note correct date! 

Mon 31st School re-opens 

 
Stars of the Week 

 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Acer Taylor Sienna Hendrey 

Trinity Cowdery Amber Coates 

Braedyn England Charlie Fuller 

 
Mrs. Lydia Board – Acting Head 

Teacher 

 


